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ATTENDANCE FOR W/B 16/04/18 

 

Reception Class                97.33%  

Year 1                    94.81%  

Year 2                  94.33% 

Year 3         96.21% 

Year 4                  97.67% 

Year 5         97.67% 

Year 6          98.28% 

 

Congratulations to Year 6 for the best 

attendance! 

SUMMER TERM – IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Wednesday 25th April Parents’ Evening 

 

Monday 7th May School closed for Bank Holiday 

 

Week beginning 14th May Key Stage 2 SATS 

 

Sunday 20th May First Holy Communion 

 

Wednesday 23rd May to Friday 25th May  

Year 6 Residential  

 

Friday 25th May 

School closes for Half Term Holiday 

 

Monday 4th June 

School opens for Summer Term 2 

 

Thursday 14th June 

Summer Fayre 

 

Friday 29th June 

St Peter & St Paul Mass in School 

 

Tuesday 3rd July 

Sports Day  

 

Thursday 12th July 

Violin & Cello Concert 

 

Thursday 19th July 

Leaver’s Assembly 

 

Friday 20th July 

End of Year Mass 

 

Please see St Joseph’s website for term 

dates for the next academic year 2018/2019. 

 

Staffing Update 
 

Congratulations to Miss Brogan who has a new 

teaching role at St Peter's School from 

September 18.  

We are currently looking to appoint a new Y2 

Teacher to join our team. We will update you with 

staffing news for September during the summer 

2 half term. 

FRIENDS OF ST JOSEPH’S 

 

Forthcoming Events 

Entertainment Evening with Mr Dan  

Tuesday 22nd May 

Year 1 Cake Sale Friday 8th June  

Film Club Years 1 to 6 Tuesday 19th June 

Year 2 Cake Sale Friday 22nd June 

Sponsored Walk Whole School Friday 29th June 

Year 6 Cake Sale Friday 13th July 

SATs Attendance 

Having good attendance and punctuality is important for all children in school. The Summer 1 half term 

is particularly important for our Y2 and Y6 children. Our Y2 children will sit their SATs ‘quizzes’ 

sometime during May. Y6 will sit their tests between 14th and 17th May.  

Please ensure your child is in school, on time, before and during the SATs times wherever possible. 

 

 

 

 

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS REMINDER! 

 

Please return class photograph orders to school 

by Friday 27th April.  
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